
 

The Council of the Village of Silver Lake will hold an in-person discussion on Monday, July 

15, 2024, at 7:00pm at Village Hall, 2961 Kent Road, Silver Lake, Ohio, for the purpose of 

providing the citizens of Silver Lake the opportunity to present written and/or verbal comments on 

whether sidewalks should be installed on Harriett Road.  
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